
October 10, 2025 

Via Electronic Mail

Honorable Michelle Phillips 
Acting Secretary to the Commission 
New York State Department of Public Service 
Three Empire State Plaza, 19th Floor 
Albany, NY 12223-1350 

RE: CASE 00-E-2054 In the Matter of a Status Report on the Demand Supply 
Component of the Department’s Electric Price and Reliability Task Force, Including 
Recommendation for Specific Utility Action on the Demand-Side. 

Dear Secretary Phillips: 

Attached please find Niagara Mohawk Power Corporation d/b/a National Grid, 
Demand Response Program data reporting available information through 
August 2025, pursuant to ordering Clause 
1 of the March 22, 2002, order of the NYS Public Service Commission.   

Feel free to contact me with any questions. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Amy S. Wisner

Amy S. Wisner 

Amy Wisner 
Senior Analyst 
Customer Energy Management NY - Policy 
315-399-2387
Amy.Wisner@nationalgrid.com
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